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There is no need to study the consideration of nuclear energy generation.   There is 

ample historical and empirical evidence that nuclear energy is far below par when 

compared with clean, safe, renewable energy sources.  

 

Nuclear energy is by far more expensive than clean, safe, renewable energy options, 

and far more dangerous!    

 

There is no rational, science based argument that supports choosing Nuclear power 

generation over clean, safe, renewable power sources. 

 

Why the Nuclear energy option is even being considered represents a clear 

breakdown of the legislative responsibility to adhere to the findings of scientific cost 

benefit analysis.  

 

 


